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Principal’s Message 

 

Parent Appreciation!   We have just celebrated a great week of 

certificated and classified staff appreciation.  Thank you to all the 

parents and our PTO for honoring the work we do together for our 

students.  Well now it is time to celebrate the parents, guardians 

and families that help make James Madison an award winning 

place for students to be successful.  Thank you to the many field 

trip chaperones, endless donations, and the genuine attention to 

support your child and our school success!  Join the PTO!    

 

Open House    

Thursday May 17, 2018   Bring family, friends and neighbors! 

Book Fair opens at 6:00 

Classrooms open from 6:30 – 7:30 

Book Fair ends at 8:00 
 

Lost and Found 

It is that time of year please visit our lost and found and claim what is yours before the 

end of the year arrives…. 

 

Upcoming Facility Improvements being finalized.   

Our school will be undergoing renovations in the near future.  Thanks to the recent 

approval of the facilities bond Madison will be adding a new library, science lab, and 

additional classrooms over the next 18 months.  Plans are being approved and timelines 

are being coordinated.  I will keep you informed of changes and improvements as they 

roll out.  Thank you for your support and go Mustangs!   

 

Summer Reading Program at the Manor Library! 

Prizes, Books, Stories, and reading all take place at the Manor Library. 

Look for upcoming information and join this FREE opportunity to keep your reading 

sharp over the summer! 

 

 

 


